
I4th K4TW Events a Success
There was great turnout for our two Kayak for the Warriors (K4TW) events in May and June. There are many more pictures 

to see on the Kayak for the Warriors Facebook page as well as a drone video of the kayak race. We are thankful for our 
community’s support for this great cause.
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First place team in the Golf Tournament (left to right) of Jim Pridgen, Clint The team of John Ferguson, Bob Blowers, Tom Moeller and Andrew Ansell
Johnson, Russ Landen and Kenny Tetterton.—Photo by Donna Fountain
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dressed for the day.—Photo by Amy Mansfield
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Volunteers Linda Langheld (left) and Cindy Moeller.
—Photo by Amy Mansfield

Ray Moore, winner of the kayak race—Photo by Amy Mansfield Juliette Duhaime, first place in Women’s Paddleboard
—Photo by Jen Merio
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Team Hamel, winners of Warrior Trophy —Photo by Jen Merio
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Wounded Warriors, staff of Hope For The Warriors and members of the Cherry Point Single Marines 
Program at the Kayak/Paddleboard Race—Photo by Jen Merio
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Alan, age 3, and Britany Wilson—p/ioto by Jen Merio
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